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Dear Oregon Legislators

I support LC 19 with improvements for climate.  As a 4th generation Oregonian and owner of a small
woodlot, I have watched with great concern over my 75 years as my beloved state has experienced
the impacts of the climate crisis in Oregon.
A few years ago, my 70 acre woodlot in Douglas County narrowly escaped being burned in the Horse
Prairie fire, and every year fire season is more frightening.  We need strong climate legislation.

Sincerely
Alice Carlson
2439 Pine Street
North Bend 97459


